
For the attention of: S Nunn 
  
Site: Plot 5000, Hatfield Business Park, Hatfield, AL10 9EZ 
  
Development: Submission of details pursuant to conditions 1 (material samples), 3i 
(Operations and Noise assessment), 4 (Archaeological Investigation) and 12 (Fire 
Hydrants) on planning permission 6/2017/0624/MAJ 
  

Planning Application No: 6/2017/2328/COND 
  
Dear Ms S Nunn,  
  
Thank you for your e-mail dated 7th November 2017 regarding the above application. 
  
Highways England has been appointed by the Secretary of State for Transport as 
strategic highway company under the provisions of the Infrastructure Act 2015 and is 
the highway authority, traffic authority and street authority for the strategic road 
network (SRN). The SRN is a critical national asset and as such Highways England 
works to ensure that it operates and is managed in the public interest, both in 
respect of current activities and needs as well as in providing effective stewardship 
of its long-term operation and integrity. 
  
Having examined the above application, we do not offer any objection to the 
discharge of conditions 1, 3i, 4 and 12 of planning permission 6/2017/0624/MAJ. The 
discharge of these conditions will not have any impact on the SRN.  
  
If you have any queries with our response please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
  
Sent on behalf of Heather Archer Assistant Spatial Planning Manager 
  
  
Andree Gregory 
Spatial Planning Administrator 

Tel: +44 (0) 300 470 1256 
Highways England | Bridge House | 1 Walnut Tree Close | Guildford | Surrey | GU1 4LZ 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
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